EXECUTIVE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT AND BUDGET
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503

May 3, 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR AGENCY SENIOR OFFICIALS ON ENERGY, TRANSPORTATION
AND ENVIRONMENT

FROM: David R. Anderson, Associate Director, /) /7
Matural Resource Programs

SUBJECT: Office of Management and Budget Scorecards

At the White House Summit on Sustainability on January 25, 2006, [ presented each of
your agencies with draft OMB scorecards assessing your agency's performance in implementing
statutory and executive order requirements on energy management, transportation/fleet
management, and environmental stewardship. Since that time, OMB received comments from
your agencies on the scorecard measures and the specific assessments and action items your
agency has accomplished already or has committed to accomplish by July 1, 2006. Your
comments were taken into account in the revised final scorecards that my staff will send you in
the next few days. Additionally, I have attached the final scorecard templates and a summary
of changes that were made to accommodate agencies' comments.

Individual agency scorecards will not be made public, nor will individual agency scores
be posted publicly, for this first round of scorecards. However, the final templates (blank
scorecards) and a summary of government-wide results and achievements will be posted on
the fedcenter.gov website in May.

The next scorecard assessment will occur in July and cover progress agencies have made
since January 2006, toward achieving Executive Order and statutory goals reflected in
the scorecard measures. We have tentatively scheduled a senior officials meeting on Monday,
July 31, 2006, from 1:00-3:00 PM, at OMB, so please save the date.

Your continued efforts to achieve results and make progress toward these goals are
extremely important. For your information, [ attached the April 25, 2006, Memo from The
President encouraging government officials to use energy savings performance contracts
(ESPCs) to meet their energy use reduction goals and Memorandum M-06-11, on "Next Steps In
Successfully Meeting Executive Order Requirements for Effective Environmental Management"
which was sent to agency heads from OMB Director Joshua B. Bolten and CEQ Chairman James
Connaughton on April 11, 2006.

Attachments



